City Hall
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place
Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102-4689
Tel. No. 554-5184
Fax No. 554-5163
TDD/TTY No. 544-5227

BOARD of SUPERVISORS

June 17, 2016

SENT CERTIFIED MAIL (Return Receipt Requested)

Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E)
Land Management

111 Almaden Boulevard

San Jose, CA 95113-2098

Attn: David Neal

SUBJECT: Resolution of Intent - Street Vacation - Portions of Jessie Street and Elim
Alley - Oceanwide Project

Mr. Neal:

For your information, please find a copy of the following legislation, which was finally passed
by the Board of Supervisors of the City and County of San Francisco, and approved by the
Mayor, on the dates specified below:

> Resolution No. 226-16 (File No. 160387) — Resolution declaring the intention of the
Board of Supervisors to order the vacation of a portion of Jessie Street and a portion of
Elim Alley northwest of Mission and First Streets in connection with the Oceanwide
Center Project at 50 First Street, subject to certain conditions; and setting a hearing date
of July 19, 2016, for all persons interested in the proposed vacation of said street areas.

(Board of Supervisors - Finally Passed 6/7/2016) (Mayor - Signed 6/13/2016)

Pacific Gas and Electric Company is receiving notice of this street vacation in response to the
letter from Rodger Leatherman, Senior Land Agent (PG&E), dated July 21, 2015, requesting that
PG&E be notified of the adoption of street vacations pursuant to California Streets and
Highways Code, Sections 8346 and 8347.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please call (415) 554-4442 or email
andrea.ausberry@sfgov.org.

Sincerely,

i foreid)

Angela Calvillo
Clerk of the Board




